OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, BOLANGIR FOREST DIVISION

NEAR HEADPOST OFFICE, PIN-767001, PH-06652-232948, FAX-06652-232948
Email-dfo.bolangir@odisha.gov.in

Letter No. 8@17’ ;t— [4F-Misc.

Dated, Bolangir the d /& th May’2022.

To
The Executive engineer,
N.H.Division, Bolangir.
Sub;_ - Diversion of 6.56 ha. of forest land for construction of Bolangir Bye-pass Road (West)
Ref: - Memo N0.2046 dt.11.5.2022 of the RCCF<Bhawanipatna Circle, Bhawanipatna.
Sir,

In inviting a reference to the above cited subject, it is to intimate you that, you are
requested to furnish the following documents as per the observations noticed by the
RCCF,Bhawanipatna Circle for submission of diversion proposal for non-forestry use under Forest
Conservation Act.1980.

1. Land schedule of the Forest Land proposed for Diversion in original to be submitted with seal &
signature of the Tahasildar concerned and with countersignature of the User Agency.

5. Land schedule of the land identified for CA to sign by the seal & signature of the Tahasildar
concerned and with countersignature of the User Agency.

3. The Name of the Highway i.e. NH-201 & NH-224 with the Authorization letter of the Chief
Engineer, NHs, Odisha.

4. Soft copy of the Diversion Proposal to be submitted.

This should be treated as most urgent. Yours Faithfully,
W P
o
P
D nal Forest Officer

{Bolangir Forest Division



